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20th May 2019 
 
 

Dear parents/carers, 
 
 

This year, once again, we will be selling Year Books which will be created by the children and 

professionally printed. This will be a special souvenir, which your child can treasure forever, to 

celebrate their time at Perry Hall.  

 

It will include: 

 Photos of the children and their memories  

 Staff photos and information  

 Photos of events  

 An area for signatures, memories etc. 

 

They will cost £8.50 each, made payable to ParentPay. As these books take time to be printed and 

delivered, we need to have confirmed numbers by Friday 7th June.   

 

Yours Sincerely, 
 
Miss Kohli 
 
Executive head teacher 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

Year 6 Year Book 
 

Child’s Name: _________________________________________    Class: ___________ 

 

I do / do not give permission for my child’s photo and memories to be included in the Year Book 

(delete as necessary).  

 

I wish to order …………. copy/ies of the Year Book and confirm that I have paid £8.50 per copy via 

Parent Pay.   

 

Signed ______________________________________________ Parent/Guardian  
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